
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF BRIDGEWATER, CT 

BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

 

The Board of Assessment Appeals will meet on Friday, September 6th 

from 7pm to 8pm to hear disputes on the assessments of Motor 

Vehicles only. Applications are not required, but are appreciated for 

scheduling purposes. Applications are available in Town hall or our 

town web site: www.bridgewater-ct.gov. 

 

 

 If you have any questions, the Assessor’s office is open Monday, 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 8am until 12:30pm, Tuesday 8am 

until 3:30pm.  Our phone number is (860) 355-9379 or email: 

tdevito@bridgewater-ct.gov. 


